
From: catherine kirkland <catherinekirk13@gmail.com>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/10/2017 7:19:09 AM
Subject: Re: Paperwork

Or Monday if that's easier! Whatever best works for you!! 

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 9, 2017, at 2:28 PM, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> Hey,
> 
> Thank you for sending this!  We will work together to complete it.  Be sure to get have your Driver's License, Social Security Card 
and/or Passport with you when you come in.  When will you be able to start? 
> 
> Lily
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Catherine Kirkland [mailto:catherinekirk13@gmail.com] 
> Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 2:12 PM
> To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
> Subject: Paperwork
> 
> 
> Mrs Cogdill,
> I just realized this paperwork did not send to you, I am so sorry. I filled out everything I could on the paperwork. There were 
somethings I was not sure of that I could fix once I am there. Let me know if you need anything else. Thank you again!
> Catherine Kirkland 
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